
 

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Higgins Lake Sewer Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the Gerrish Lyon Utility Authority located at 2997 E Higgins 

Lake Dr., Roscommon, MI 48653.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it funds a critical need of the Higgins 

Lake Community by ensuring failing septic systems are replaced with a public sewer system. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. I certify that I have no financial interest in this 

project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

    
Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress  


